
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
RE:  Da Vinci Schools Entering into an Energy Services Agreement 

Wednesday, January 22, 2025 

TIME 

6 p.m. 

201 N. Douglas Street, Room TBD 

El Segundo, CA 90245 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of the intention of the Governing Board of Da Vinci Schools to consider entering into 
an energy services agreement for the implementation and maintenance of certain energy-related 
improvements to District Facilities pursuant to the terms of Government Code section 4217.10 - 4217.18. 
 

The time and place set for the public hearing on the intention of the Governing Board of Da Vinci Schools to consider 

entering into the Agreement is Wednesday, January 22nd, 2025, at 6:00 PM or as thereafter as practical, at the Da Vinci 

Schools Board Room, located at 201 N. Douglas Street, El Segundo, CA 90245. At such time, the testimony of all 

interested persons for or against the proposed Agreement will be heard. Any protest pertaining to the regularity or 

sufficiency of the proceedings shall be in writing and shall clearly set forth the irregularities and defects to which the 

objection is made. Any written protest shall be filed with the Clerk of the Board on or before the time set for the 

hearing. The Organization may waive any irregularities in the form of content of any written notice and, at the hearing, 

may correct minor defects in the proceedings. Written protests may be withdrawn, in writing, at any time before the 

conclusion of the hearing. 

 

For further information please call Vicente Bravo, Assistant Superintendent (424) 290-3244. 

Any comments regarding this item must be received by close of business on Monday, January 

20, 2025.  Please mail to: 

 Da Vinci Schools 
 Attn: Vicente Bravo 
 201 N. Douglas St. 
 El Segundo, CA 90245 


